Sid Luke Ministries, Inc. P.O. Box 12223 Alexandria, LA 71315-2223 sidluke1@gmail.com

Dear Family & Friends,

Greetings in the powerful Name above every name: Jesus Christ our soon coming Savior & Lord! We pray this letter finds you in the center of His will for your life as you continue to seek first the Kingdom of God & His Righteousness.

Back in October, Pastor Marcos from Antofagasta, Chile & Bro Angel from Ovalle participated in a ministerial training of evangelism & church planting in Cosquin, Argentina. Though Argentina is next to Chile, it is a longggggg way away - 16 hrs thru the Andes mountains with tunnel at elevation of 10,000 ft & the majestic view of Mt Aconcagua 23,000ft. And they thought it would only take 10 hrs & had no idea where they were going, but went in faith with a hunger to learn. The training was excellent & they were thankful for the invitation by our dear friend, Pastor David Parish of Benton, Kentucky & his leadership team.









Relief of two pilgrims arriving

Ministerial training in evangelism & church planting in Cosquin Argentina.

Break time: Angel, Marcos & friend

Past.David Parish fellowship at meal

In December, the Lily of Ovalle celebrated its 26yr anniversary. Special recognition was given to Eliana for her service & thanksgiving to the Lord Who worked a miracle on her behalf with the emergency surgery in the USA that saved her life. Recently a number of babies were dedicated in Ovalle, which was such a joy. Shortly after, the pastors discovered their daughter was expecting her 3rd child. In 2015, Katty's 12 mos old daughter died unexpectedly in the hospital after surgery shocking the family.









In January 2017, Chile was rocked with devastating wildfires which affected 7 of the 15 regions (or states) in the wooded central & southern areas. More than 900,000 acres were burnt, with 124 fires, 11 dead, nearly 1,500 homes damaged mainly in rural areas. This was the worse wildfire in Chilean history & several countries came to assist in extinguishing them. As we know, fire totally destroys showing no partiality of person. Soon a team will be traveling to the area to bring aid to those stricken. If you would like to be part of this help, our desire is to send mattresses & blankets, as we did for the tsunami victims in 2010. Your help would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for being part of this ministry in prayer, financial help, & encouragement. We appreciate you more than we can ever express. Again, thank you for your love! All

In His vineyard, together for His honor and glory,

Sid & Kathy Luke